Erin Van Ness 2706 W Chicago Ave Apt 2 Chicago, IL 60622-8506

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Erin Van Ness

Megan Williamson 2028 W Crystal St Chicago, IL 60622-3139

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Be a good citizen and a good steward of our river! No more delays!

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Megan Williamson

Carolyn Holmes 7654 W Peterson Ave Chicago, IL 60631-2244

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Carolyn Holmes

Susan Spengler 620 E Kenilworth Ave Palatine, IL 60074-6337 (847) 359-1736

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

We who live in this area want cool, clear water. Those who would keep this from us need to pay the price and follow the rules, and the rule in question is very reasonable. Save wildlife and save the people from unnecessary pollution.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Susan Spengler

Robert Linzmeier 950 E Wilmette Rd Palatine, IL 60074-6812 (847) 555-1212

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert Linzmeier

Greg Stawinoga 1247 E 168th Pl South Holland, IL 60473-3151

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Greg Stawinoga

marlene powers 1820 E Wood Ln Mount Prospect, IL 60056-1756

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, marlene powers

Delmar Thhomas 2913 N Rockwell St Chicago, IL 60618-7805

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Delmar Thhomas

Jeffrey Shelden 2018 W Potomac Ave Chicago, IL 60622-3152

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jeffrey Shelden

Catherine Quigg 811 E Central Rd Arlington Heights, IL 60005-3244

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Catherine Quigg

Michael Skidmore 6101 N Sheridan Rd Chicago, IL 60660-2870 (773) 743-7622

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Michael Skidmore

Helen Seiler 1500 Chapel Ct Northbrook, IL 60062-4650

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Helen Seiler

susan skibell 1360 N Sandburg Ter Chicago, IL 60610-2075 (312) 350-7161

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, susan skibell

Deborah Schechter 6647 N Richmond St Chicago, IL 60645-4210

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Deborah Schechter

Richard Katz 408 Barton Ave Evanston, IL 60202-3303 (847) 492-0703

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Richard Katz

Mark Lundholm 2014 N Old Hicks Rd Palatine, IL 60074-1291 (847) 359-8941

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

As an environmental scientist who has worked on groundwater and surface water projects I consider this extremely important. Our water is precious.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mark Lundholm

Howard Stein 5000 S East End Ave Apt B23 Chicago, IL 60615-3175

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Howard Stein

Nancy & Dernon Wedow 228 N Middleton Ave Palatine, IL 60067-4856 (847) 359-3077

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Nancy & Dernon Wedow

Rosa Pledger 12443 S Perry Ave Chicago, IL 60628-7320

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Rosa Pledger

Karen Bravo 108 Belleplaine Ave Park Ridge, IL 60068-4916

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Karen Bravo

Dorothy Hynous 101 Summit Ave Park Ridge, IL 60068-4105

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Dorothy Hynous

Stephan Loubere 6954 N Greenview Ave Chicago, IL 60626-3458

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Stephan Loubere

Frank & Dramp; Nina Thorp 12614 Rail Ln Palos Park, IL 60464-1546

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Frank & Damp; Nina Thorp

Michelle Anderson 1606 E Hyde Park Blvd Chicago, IL 60615-3135

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Michelle Anderson

eric taylor 225 Indianwood Blvd Park Forest, IL 60466-1602

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, eric taylor

Carole Pooler 4942 N Washtenaw Ave Chicago, IL 60625-2724

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

The IPCB's draft rule would protect Chicago waterways by preventing high temperature discharges that can cause algae growth and harm aquatic life. This tighter safeguard would simply bring Chicago waters in line with the standard used across the rest of Illinois. Chicago's waterways deserve protection equal to the protection given for waterways elsewhere, and they need it sooner rather than later.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Carole Pooler

mark snawadzki 5649 N Canfield Ave Chicago, IL 60631-3320

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, mark snawadzki

Amador Rivera 10941 S Avenue D Chicago, IL 60617-6835

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Amador Rivera

Leo M 1455 Chicago, IL 60660

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Leo M

Paul Zolig 2115 W 21st Pl Chicago, IL 60608-4009

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Paul Zolig

Letitia Noel 55 W Goethe St Chicago, IL 60610-7406

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Letitia Noel

Mary Mathews 1111 S Waukegan Rd Lake Forest, IL 60045-7300

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mary Mathews